		N SCHOOL MUSCAT MARY SECTION
Subject : English	Term I	Name:
Periodic Test I	(Set C)	Class IV Sec : Roll No. :
Remarks:		Date :
Teacher's Signature & Date :		Parent's Signature :

			MARKS:	/20
I. Answer the following question	ons.			(2
QI. Who was Andare?				
A1				
Q2. How did Lamai and her broth	ner help their parents?			
A2				
II. Frame an interesting sentence	with the following word			(1)
cheaper				
-				
III. Write the opposites for the fo	llowing words.			(2)
a) bright x		c) fresh x		
b) accept x		d) quickly x		
IV. Fill in the blanks with a correc	t pair of homophones tha	nt you have learnt.		(2)
a) The squirrel took the	fruit and ran into a	in the tree.		
b) There two dogs	s in hou	150		

	1. energetic		a chauting lavelle			
	2					
	2	b. active, full of energy c. remaining in place or at rest				
	4. still		d. not known or seen			
a) b)	Answer: 1 2. Fill in the blanks with to the little boy shouted. We bought that house land.	the correct possession. I think it is	ve pronoun (his / mine e. It is (th	neirs / mine)".		(3)
	Choose a suitable phras					(2)
	the match continued	ran after the bus	under the table	me some noodles	behind the tree	
a)	The ball is					
	Please give					
c)	Tina was hiding					
d)	After the rain stopped _					
	Punctuate these senter	ices.				(2)
III.						
	when is your birthday					

IX. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions.

(Total - 4)

One day long ago, some sailors set out to sea in their sailing ship. One of them brought his pet monkey along for the long journey. When they were far out at sea, a terrible storm overturned their ship. Everyone fell into the sea and the monkey was sure that he would drown. Suddenly a dolphin appeared and picked him up. They soon reached the island and the monkey came down from the dolphin's back. The dolphin asked the monkey, "Do you know this place?" The monkey replied, "Yes, I do. In fact, the King of the island is my best friend. Do you know that I am actually a Prince?" Knowing that no one lived on the island, the dolphin said, "Well, well, so you are a Prince! Now you can be a King!" The monkey asked, "How can I be a King?" As the dolphin started swimming away, he answered, "That is easy. As you are the only creature on this island, you will naturally be the King!"

A) Underline the correct answer.			(2½)
1. The sailors set out to sea on a	a) fishing	b) long journey	c) short journey
2. What was the reason for the ship to overturn?	a) the monkey	b) a sailor	c) a terrible storm
3. Who helped the monkey?	a) a dolphin	b) a shark	c) a fisherman
4. According to the monkey who was his friend?	a) a fairy	b) a King	c) another monkey
5. There were people living on the island.	True / False		
B) Fill in the blanks.			(1½)
1. The sailors set out to sea in their			
2. When the storm overturned the ship, every one for	ell into the	·	
3. The monkey and the dolphin reached an	·		